
AUDIT AND STANDARDS COMMITTEE REPORT – 13 JULY 2017 
 
 
ANNUAL AUDIT FEE LETTER 2017/18 
Report from KPMG. 
 
 
Summary 
 
The letter confirms the audit work and fee proposed for 2017/18. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Annual Audit Fee Letter for 2017/18 is noted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Category of Report - Open 
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